
 

 

We would like to extend a warm invitation to attend the 31st Congress of the 
Scandinavian Transplantation Society which will be held on 29-31 May 2024 in Aarhus, 
Denmark. The meeting will take place at Hotel Helnan Marselis. 

At the congress, we aim to have the most interesting presentations in the field of 
transplantation and in addition address some specific main topics in symposia as well as 
state of the art lectures.  

The preliminary program is available here. 

Call for Abstracts 
The call for abstracts is open. The deadline to submit abstracts is 22 March 2024 at 15:00 
CET. 

To read more about abstracts, please click here. 

Registration 
Early bird registration: DKK 4,400 
Late registration: DKK 5,600 

The early bird deadline is 31 March 2024. 

For more information about registration, please click here. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you in Aarhus in 2024! 

 
Kind regards, 
STS organising committee 

 

https://kongresk.eventsair.com/sts2024/program
https://kongresk.eventsair.com/sts2024/call-for-abstracts
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